i have heard that there was a safety recall on these rifles at one time and $\mathbf{w}_{\cdot,\cdot,\cdot}$

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura) 6/3/2002 3:26:33 PM
Dear Mr. Nunley,
Thank you for your inquiry. All Remington Model 600 and 660 rifles were manufactured with a bolt-lock mechanism and are subject to this bolt-lock Safety Modification Program. These models were discontinued in 1979.
Please see Important Safety Notice regarding the 1979 recall through the front page of our website, or through the limb below:

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_Program/600_660.htm

Customer (dwight nunley) 6/1/2002 12:36:34 PM i have heard that there was a safety recall on these in fles at one time and would like to find out the details. Thank you. Dwight Nunley

